
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, March 8, 2023 1 :42 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2023 1:37 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Stephanie A. Cox <realtorstephaniecox@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2023 11:31 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Increase Cost in Utility Bills 

Dear Commissioner's; 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/8/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02080-2023 

Today I got the notice from Duke Energy that they had applied for an increase due to energy cost. This is ridiculous at 
this time in our Country where inflation is out of control, due to existing Whitehouse occupants. Duke got an increase 
back before Trump became President, and when costs went down for fuel, we never got a decrease in our costs for 
electric. The increase in costs recently by Duke has already doubled my electric cost, and they want more. I happen to 
be on a fixed income, any increase I received for COLA has since been eaten up by increased grocery costs, utility cost, 
somewhere this nonsense must stop. Please I beg of you do not allow any utility company any increases. 
Respectfully, 
Stephanie A Cox 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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